
 

SPECIAL MOTION NO.3 – OUR NHS FACES A HUMANITARIAN CRISIS 

 

 

 

Standing in the names of: 

 (i) Councillor Adam Connell 

 (ii) Councillor Colin Aherne 

 
The British Red Cross has said that “The NHS is facing a humanitarian crisis as 
hospitals and ambulance services struggle to keep up with rising demand”.  
 
Doctors leaders have said that more patients could die because of the chaos 
engulfing the NHS. 
 
This crisis is detrimentally affecting the health and wellbeing of many residents of 
Hammersmith & Fulham. 
 
This Council recognises that are serious flaws in the government’s approach to our 
NHS and that those are putting lives at risk including those of people living in 
Hammersmith & Fulham. 


